
 
 
  October 30, 2018 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re:   Docket No. UE-021250 – Compliance Filing 
 Schedule 93 – Voluntary Load Curtailment Rider – Annual Report 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to the final order in Docket UE-021250, Order Requiring Reporting, dated October 23, 
2002, this filing is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) annual report of activities under Schedule 93, 
Voluntary Load Curtailment Rider. 
 
Market conditions in the reporting period, October 1, 2017, through September 30, 2018, have 
not been favorable for exercising the voluntary load curtailment process under Schedule 93.  
Therefore, PSE has no customers currently participating and there is no activity to report in this 
annual report. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
 
 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 


